
Welcome back everyone from what was hopefully an enjoyable and safe half 
term break. Our final half term of this academic year is always a very busy one 
with lots of fun events as well as high school transition days which means there 

is lots to look forward to this half term in the run up to the summer holidays. We will 
continue to keep you informed with all of the ‘goings-on’ via our weekly newsletters, 
Twitter and School Spider so keep a look-out. Here’s to a wonderful Summer 2!
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Joseph W Seb H Sophie S Ted P Oscar H Jack H Katie G Jasmine C Poppy J

Dates for June

Tuesday 10th -  KS2 Class photos

Thursday 12th  - Y5  Playleader training with 

Vara Sports

Friday 13th - Y2 class assembly

Wednesday 18th - Town Sports - MPS 

Thursday 19th - EYFS welcome meeting - 5pm

Friday 27th June - SPORTS DAY - 1pm

FAB Artwork
For this year's Folk and Boat Festival we were once again 

asked to provide artwork for St Michael's crazy golf. We were 
lucky enough to be able to re-use the incredible piece done 

by last year's year 6 but it needed some vital additions! 
Lily and Jess were asked to use their incredible art skills to 

update the artwork to match this year's passage and what a 
fabulous job they have done.
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THANK YOU
A huge thank you for all your generous donations for our 
coloured hampers to be raffled at this year's summer fair 
- they are going to be fabulous!. It promises to be a very 

exciting event  - please see poster on the next page



Would you like to run your own stall 

at out Summer Fair? Maybe selling 

something you make or offering a 

service you provide? If so, please 

contact school  admin@wimboldsley.

cheshire.sch.uk to let us know 

-  £10 per stall. 

Do you run a business or activity you would like to offer a 'taster' of during our Summer Fair to make people aware? Maybe a sports club or exercise class? Would you like to promote it whilst showcasing what you do? We would welcome anyone who can offer this, free of charge, to enable children and parents to try new activities.

WE NEED YOU ~ WE NEED YOU


